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Alameda County Update on Tesla 

ALAMEDA COUNTY – We received Tesla’s site-specific Fremont COVID-19 Prevention and Control Plan 

yesterday as anticipated. A site-specific plan is a part of the Governor’s guidance for reopening 

manufacturing. 

We reviewed the plan and held productive discussions today with Tesla’s representatives about their safety 

and prevention plans, including some additional safety recommendations. If Tesla’s Prevention and Control 

Plan includes these updates, and the public health indicators remain stable or improve, we have agreed 

that Tesla can begin to augment their Minimum Business Operations this week in preparation for possible 

reopening as soon as next week.  

We will be working with the Fremont Police Department to verify Tesla is adhering to physical distancing 

and that agreed upon health and safety measures are in place for the safety of their workers as they 

prepare for full production. 

Next Monday, May 18th, marks two weeks following the May 4th Order loosening restrictions. Provided that 

the data show progress with our COVID-19 indicators during this two week period, we would allow 

additional approved activities for local businesses, including Tesla, as previously planned.   

We do not have any further comment and will not be taking any requests for interviews. 

 

 

 

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcovid19.ca.gov%2Fpdf%2Fguidance-manufacturing.pdf&data=02%7C01%7CKPetersen%40fremont.gov%7C8cc04edff3d94300e52508d7f6da1928%7C5892fd66e8274bcb85a07cba761472b8%7C0%7C1%7C637249288917054671&sdata=mLWzIt8zSxW0TYFbOErvRtXow4Uoq%2BuOiyBWPDYsdf4%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcovid19.ca.gov%2Fpdf%2Fguidance-manufacturing.pdf&data=02%7C01%7CKPetersen%40fremont.gov%7C8cc04edff3d94300e52508d7f6da1928%7C5892fd66e8274bcb85a07cba761472b8%7C0%7C1%7C637249288917054671&sdata=mLWzIt8zSxW0TYFbOErvRtXow4Uoq%2BuOiyBWPDYsdf4%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.acphd.org%2Fmedia%2F573022%2Fbay-area-health-officer-indicators-2020.04.29.pdf&data=02%7C01%7CKPetersen%40fremont.gov%7C8cc04edff3d94300e52508d7f6da1928%7C5892fd66e8274bcb85a07cba761472b8%7C0%7C1%7C637249288917064626&sdata=xgfITxfRfnpsEO%2BmpF0Lah8RH%2F1TnafiPPtZIlRmk7E%3D&reserved=0
http://www.acphd.org/media/572718/health-officer-order-20-10-shelter-in-place-20200429.pdf
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.acphd.org%2Fmedia%2F573022%2Fbay-area-health-officer-indicators-2020.04.29.pdf&data=02%7C01%7CKPetersen%40fremont.gov%7C8cc04edff3d94300e52508d7f6da1928%7C5892fd66e8274bcb85a07cba761472b8%7C0%7C1%7C637249288917074583&sdata=%2Bx974GnlFKj4N%2BJKEYmOB79RMH336l80yGfS3867MqA%3D&reserved=0

